
Anti-Bullying Week at Hill House School 

 

Hill House had fun taking part in the National Anti - Bullying week. This year 

the theme was 

`Choose Respect` 

Young people learnt all about respect and how to be a good friend 

They listened to stories about kindness and compassion and produced their 

own stories about feelings 

Anti - bullying posters were created and young people explored what 

attributes are needed to be a kind friend 

The highlight of the week was the `Odd Sock` day! Everyone designed and 

decorated their own socks and then came together to celebrate creativity 

and diversity 

The week provided valuable opportunities to learn about how to respect one 

another and everyone enjoyed sharing some lovely experiences 

 

 

                                  

 



                               

                       

 

 


